
 

May 5, 2023 

 
 
Enrollment 
Enrollment for the next school year is now open. The school board approved a tuition/fee increase for the 2023-2024 
school year.  However, students currently enrolled may register before May 31 and secure the current tuition rate for 
next year.  Any current students not enrolled by May 31 will be subject to the new rate.  Balances must be paid in full in 
order to enroll for next year. 
 
Lunch Menu 
Reminder: The lunch menu is subject to last minute changes and adjustments as we move forward.  Please be patient. 
 
Dental Exams 
If your student is in Kindergarten, 2nd, or 6th grade, a dental exam is required BEFORE May 15. If this is not completed, 
enrollment next year will be delayed.  
 
Dates to Remember 
5/10 - Noon Dismissal with After Care 
5/18 - School Board Meeting 
5/21 - Confirmation of 8th Grade Trinity Members 
5/25 - Closing Chapel and Awards Ceremony 
5/25 - Dismissal at 10:15am - No After Care 
5/26 - Graduation 
 
Worship Opportunities 
Sundays - Bible Study/Sunday School 8:30am; Worship 9:30am 
Wednesdays (First and Third) - Worship 6:30pm  
  
Remember, the Calendar online contains the most up to date information on athletic activities and scheduled events.  
 

Mrs. Thompson – Director of Administration 

 

http://www.trinitylutheranschool.com/resources/school-calendar.cfm

